

## Bayside Christian College to Welcome Japanese Students

Bayside Christian College will host 3 Japanese students from Kinjo High School for 9 weeks once again in Term 1 2018. The students will attend school, spend time practising English, and mixing with Bayside students. This will be a wonderful opportunity for families to host a student, learn about the Japanese culture and make a new friend.

We are hoping to have as many students as possible hosted by Bayside families so this opportunity is open to all students in all year levels

Some points to note:

- \* Students do not have to have their own bedroom.
- \* You do not have to cook Japanese food.
- \* Cultural information and full support provided by AIIU Group Coordinator

If you are able to offer accommodation for one student from Tuesday 30th of January until Saturday 31<sup>st</sup> March (or part of that time) please complete the reply slip below and return it to reception as soon as possible.

For further details please contact Group Co-ordinator, Zina 0402 216 728 or email Christine chrisi@aiiu.com.au

A tax free stipend of \$35 per night is offered to host families (\$245.00) per week to assist with hosting cost.

Thank you

Christine Ithier AIIU Regional Manager www.aiiu.com.au



## REPLY SLIP: Japanese Student Visit 30th January to 31st March, 2018

Please return to Bayside Christian College Reception area



Student's name:	Year Level:	
Other children in the family:		
Name:		Age:
Parent/Guardian Name(s):		
Contact Phone Number: Home:		
Parent's signature:	Date:	